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FEMA Applications Now Available for Volusia County 
Residents Impacted by Hurricane Milton 

 
VOLUSIA COUNTY, FLORIDA – Volusia County residents who were impacted by Hurricane Milton can 
now apply for federal assistance, as FEMA has officially declared the county a disaster area. This 
declaration unlocks individual and public assistance, as well as hazard mitigation, to help in recovery. 
 
Residents can submit their applications online at www.disasterassistance.gov, through the FEMA 
mobile app, or by calling 800-621-3362. 
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